



Dear Scholarship Officer,

The Broward Women's Alliance is a local organization of prominent Broward women interested in encouraging women in our county to pursue education in preparation for their future. I am Maureen Dinnen, Chair of the BWA Scholarship Committee.

Executive Committee

Pat Zeiler President

Jillian Printz
Vice President
Communications

Linda Parker Vice President Membership

Jaye Abate Vice President Programs

Joy Satterlee Secretary

Diana Plucienkowski Treasurer

Maureen Dinnen Scholarship Chair

Debbi Hartman Chapter Administrator Each year the Broward Women's Alliance awards \$1000 scholarships to Broward County women who are studying at the undergraduate and graduate levels. We seek to award women who have chosen a specific educational path to assist them in achieving economic self-sufficiency and who wish to be active participants in their community.

To award scholarships we established the Broward Women's Alliance Foundation, a fully vetted and operational 501 (c) 3 non-profit registered in the State of Florida. We want to award scholarships to women who need support and encouragement to earn professional certification and higher education degrees.

This year, with your help identifying deserving students and the generosity of our donors, we plan to award a number of \$1000 scholarships.

Our past BWA Scholarship recipients have been pursuing a Doctorate, a Masters, a Bachelors or an Associate Degree in such fields as Osteopathic Medicine, Public Administration, Fine Arts, Speech Pathology, Psychology and Dental Laboratory Technology. Many of our awardees have graduated summa cum laude, and one winner went on to be granted a Fulbright Scholarship to study abroad. Previous BWA awardees have continued their education with the help of an additional scholarship.

Enclosed with this letter is the 2023 Broward Women's Alliance scholarship application. In addition, application copies and information on BWA may be found at our website located at: http://www.browardwomensalliance.org.

Please make your students aware of this scholarship opportunity through your Financial Aid and/or Scholarship office and by posting it on your Financial Aid web pages.

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions please contact Maureen Dinnen at mdinnen@aol.com or at Phone: 954-524-6588 / Cell 954-562-4114. If you wish to know more about our organization, please go to our website listed above.

Thank you,

Mauren S. Dinnen

Maureen Dinnen, BWA Scholarship Chair Retired: Assoc. Professor Broward College, Teacher Broward Public Schools, President, Florida Education Association. Broward School Board Member

